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Wonderful Happenings at Wenty! 

Ian Kiernan State Memorial Service 

It was an honour to take 64 students and 5 staff to the State Memorial on Friday November 16 for Ian 

Kiernan AO at the Drama Theatre at the Sydney Opera House. 
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From the Principal – Denise Lockrey 

https://www.facebook.com/wentworthvilleps/?hc_ref=SEARCH&fref=nf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our students were excellent in representing our school and it was a terrific gesture to the future 

environmental ambassadors, to have children, the future of our land being represented. The Clean Up 

Australia organisation and the Kiernan family were appreciative of our involvement.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please join us at The Redgum Centre on Tuesday December 11 2018 to celebrate 

student achievement throughout the year. The children will need to have a completed 

permission note to walk / to from the venue to participate on the day. 

K-2    Commences at 10.00am 

3-6    Commences at 12 noon 

 

I look forward to seeing you there. 

 

 

 

 

(Continued from page 1) 



Picnic tables have arrived 

Thank you to our wonderful dads who helped Mr Wiles in assembling our new picnic tables and green 

stackable chairs. The children are enjoying them already! My favourite colour are the purple ones!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Denise Lockrey 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

 

 Presentation Day - Walking note -  

all students 
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Enjoyment of use! 
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                              Weeks 5 & 6 Term 4 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Name Class Name Class 

Kaetharani KK Nishka 1W 

Satvika KK Harmanpreet 1M  
2 awards 

1M 

Laith KBM Shadan K-2G 

Brianna KBM Reda K-2G 

Vince KBM Zain 1KS 

Vivaan KA Brandon 1M 

Satvik KM Eesha 2G 

Riana KA Aarush 2R 

Gowri KN Gijen 2G 

Eleigh KL Sneha K-2G 

Aadhya KL Shrihan K-2G 

Saanwe KL Aria 2G 

Naren KL Rhea 2G 

Shreyas Firke KL Mahati 1KS 

Callum Grant KL Sountharikan 4B 

Tanishka Kakorla KL Steve 3C 

Pranta Misha 5/6M Zac 4R 

Jessica Wei 5/6N Noah 4B 

Lucas Danh 3-6B Zac 4R 

Deeya Vincent 5/6M  *** *** 



 

Uniform Review Committee Feedback 

 

 

 

 

  

 

       The black and grey polo shirt!! 

 

   

      

 

This was deemed to be the most popular option in the results of 

our recent survey. We surveyed parents, students and teachers. 

 

 65% of parents surveyed chose it as their first option.  

 50% of students surveyed chose it as their first option. 

 47% of teachers and staff surveyed chose it as their first  

option.  

 

Thank you so much to everyone who took the time to complete these surveys. We really valued your input.  

 

We have ordered the new boys uniform shirts and look forward to them arriving at school and being available 

for you to purchase early next year.  

 

Catherine Grant – Uniform Review Committee Chairperson  

 

 





  

Travelling or taking holidays during the school term 

Since 2015 family holidays and travel are no longer considered under the 

exemption from school procedures. Travel outside of the vacation period is now 

counted as an absence for statistical purposes. 

Parents are required to complete the application for extended leave, which is 

available from the school office and website. This form must be submitted at the 

front office prior to travel for principal consideration. 

The principal will not accept a reason for travel during the school term if it is not 

in the best interests of the student. Educational, social and participation reasons should be specified on the 

application. 

Travel is considered to be domestic or international travel for the purpose of a family holiday, family business, 

bereavement or other reasons, which should be specified on the application. 

If the principal considers that the travel is appropriate during the school term, the principal will inform the 

parent if the application is accepted. The absences will then be recorded as ‘L”- Leave. The absences will be 

recorded on your child’s report. 

All travel documentation, such as travel itinerary or e-ticket must be attached to the 

application. 

The principal may decline an application for Extended Leave -Travel and the parent 

will be informed of this in writing. The absence will then be recorded as unjustified and 

will appear on your child’s report. 

If you have any questions about applying for Extended Leave - Travel please contact 

the front office. 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

This Friday 30
th
 November is the Christmas Stall – so please remember to send money with your child/

children to purchase a special gift for someone in their family. Posters are in the notice boards for perusal to 

select gifts from at the stall this Friday. 

Our next meeting is on Wednesday 5
th

 of December at 6.00pm in the School Staff Room. Pease come 

along and find out more about what your P&C does for your school.  

The Annual General Meeting (AGM) will be taking place in February 2019. This 

meeting will see the change of the P&C Committee for 2019/2020.  

If you would like to be a part of the committee as an executive member or sub-

committee leader then come along to the February 2019 meeting to join as a 

financial member. This membership costs $2.00 

which covers voting rights at the AGM and every general meeting thereafter 

for the 2019/2020 year.  

Our Financial Year runs from February to February, and voting rights 

commence one month after payment of the joining fee.  

To be eligible to stand and vote at the AGM membership payment must be received in person at the February 

2019 meeting. Payments cannot be made on behalf of persons not in attendance. Any payments received 

after the close of the February meeting will deem the payee ineligible to stand or vote at the AGM however 

their membership will be active after the AGM and the member can motion in the general meeting following 

the AGM. 

Kind regards, 

Leanne Keighley 

President 

Wentworthville Public School P&C 

 

 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Just a reminder that all students should have a school hat every day. Students are required to wear their 

school hat when out in the playground. Any student without a hat will be required to play under the COLA or 

sit quietly in the weather shed. We appreciate your cooperation in this matter. 



 



 



 


